From: Marc Fleisher

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Thursday, June 15, 2017 9:08:42 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Seems to me that it is a 'no-brainer' no to allow a private company to make money at our public expense and then
charge us to clean it up after. Surely there are some smart people working in our national forests. Aren't there?

Hello?

Mr. Marc Fleisher





